

P.O. Box 250 Binscarth Mb ROJ 0G0

Phone: (204) 532 – 2387 Housing63@gamblerfn.ca

June 23, 2021

MEMO: Wildlife and Safety Precautions

There has been sighting of bears and wild life wandering around the community.

It is important that we keep all waste materials secured in garbage bags and that your waste bins are a safe distance away from your home. Please feel free to purchase your own hardware such as cabin hooks to safely secure the garbage bin closed.

This will also help against the harsh winds that we can receive.

Thank you,

Dana Tanner Housing Manager